

9 October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will be aware, in May, children in Year 6 complete some statutory assessments in maths, reading and spelling punctuation and grammar.

In order to help your child to prepare for these assessments, we are offering a set of three revision books which will cost £10 to purchase. The books come from a well-known company called CGP and contain questions that are very similar to the ones found on the SATs papers. They link to the Year 6 curriculum and will help your child to revise learning that they have already covered in class.

The books in the set include:

- A maths workbook
- A grammar workbook
- A reading comprehension workbook

Each book contains a variety of different activities for the children to complete and they also offer some helpful guidance and support with answering the questions.

To order these books, please log in to your Tucasi account and pay. Please make your payment by Wednesday 15th October to enable us to distribute them by half term. Books will come home with the children.

If you have any questions about these books, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M. Williams



